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Monday 28th April 2025  

 

Dear Parents/Carers,  

 

I hope you all enjoyed the Easter break and are ready for the busy term ahead.  

As you know on the last day of term the process of appointing a new Head Teacher was 

taking place. I am now able to inform you that Mr Taggart was successful and therefore 

from September will be Head Teacher of Jarrow Cross. We are delighted and I know 

you will all join me in congratulating him and wishing him well in his new role.  

 

Please be assured that during this last term Mr Taggart and I will work closely together 

to ensure there is a seamless handover which will have minimum impact on the day to 

day running of our school. 

 

Again I would like to congratulate Mr Taggart on becoming Head of our fantastic school 

and I know you will continue to support both him and Jarrow Cross in the future.  

 

Kind Regards,  

Mrs McBeth  

 

 

 

 
 

 

 

 

 

 

 


